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Dear family, 
 

Considerate Parking Around the School Premises 
 

We are writing to you today to kindly ask for your continued support in being considerate of our 
local residents when parking near Shireland Collegiate Academy. 
 
We have recently received concerns from residents living nearby regarding issues such as blocked 
driveways, double parking, and prolonged idling of vehicles during school drop-off and pick-up 
times. These actions can cause significant inconvenience and distress to our neighbours and pose 
safety risks for both pedestrians and drivers. 
 
We understand that parking can be challenging during busy periods, but we respectfully request 
that all parents and carers: 
 

- Avoid parking in front of driveways or on double yellow lines 
- Adhere to all road markings and signs around schools when considering where to park 
- Do not leave engines running while waiting 
- Use designated parking areas or consider walking a short distance to school 
-  

We are committed to maintaining a positive relationship with our local community and ensuring that 
our school remains a safe and welcoming environment for everyone. Your cooperation in this 
matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Daly 
Principal  
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